

A MESSAGE FROM MRS. HENRY

Dear Dragon Families,

My name is Mrs. Henry, and this is my 16th year in the Kingsway Regional School District. I am thrilled to continue to work with you and your student as the 8th grade school counselor for the 2022–2023 school year. There is no doubt that this will be an exciting year!

Eighth grade is one of the most important transition years. As your school counselor, I am available to assist in a variety of ways. I will support students' academic, college/career, and social/emotional development and serve as an advocate for both parents/guardians and students.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. I look forward to working with you and supporting students during their time in middle school.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Antoinette Henry

8th Grade School Counselor

Connect With Your Counselor

Email - henrya@krsd.us

Schoology Group - "8th Grade School Counseling"

In-Person - Stop in with a signed pass from your teacher!

Upcoming

- Introduction to Counselor
- Universal Screener
- Red Ribbon Week
- College & Career Week
- Naviance & Future Planning
- Career Day

Helpful Links:

- School Counseling
- Wellness Counselor
- PowerSchool & Schoology
- Clubs & Activities

Tips for a successful school year:

- Have a positive attitude.
- Have good attendance.
- Get involved in extra-curricular activities.
- If you are struggling, ask for help.
- Stay organized throughout the year.
- Get good grades.
- Have fun!

